
GOING SOMEWHERE?? 

Did you remember to stop your mail delivery? 

Line someone up to water your plants and gardens? 

Set-up Online Giving to SS John and Paul?   

While you are on the go this summer, your family at SSJP will be here patiently waiting for your return.  

We will keep you in our prayers for safe travels and miss you while you are gone.   

Did you know that while you are away, SSJP still has the same bills to pay every month, very much like 

running a business?  Setting up Online Giving is an easy way to support our continued mission and 

spiritual home that allows us to keep our faith strong and bright, and to offer hope and healing to those 

around us.  Online Giving allows you to make donations, payments and pledges via your mobile smart 

phone or computer to SSJP.  It is easy, painless, and safe.   

 

How does Online Giving Benefit Me and My Church? 

 

Donor Benefits      

✓ Convenient anytime, anywhere access 

through the internet.  

✓ Secure and Confidential.  Adheres to 

banking security standards. 

✓ Flexible.  Start, stop and change your 

contributions at any time.   

✓ Simple.  No need to contact your bank or 

the church office.   

✓ Contribute using direct withdrawal (ACH), 

or credit cards.  

 

Church Benefits 

✓ Regularly scheduled gifts occur 

automatically.  Allows church to 

effectively manage monthly expenses.   

✓ Secure and Confidential.  No need to 

store or share member account 

information.  

✓ Participation in Online Giving saves time 

and expense in bookkeeping. 

 

 

To set-up online giving from your computer go to www.ssjohnandpaul.org.  You will see a box in the top 

right corner with a heart and the word Giving next to it.  Click it and start your journey to easy, painless 

giving.    

 

From your mobile device, go to www.ssjohnandpaul.org.  Click on the menu bars and at the bottom of the 

next screen is a little red heart with Giving next to it.  Click it and start your journey to easy, painless giving.   

 

If you need assistance or have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office during business hours 

at 586-781-9010. 

http://www.ssjohnandpaul.org/
http://www.ssjohnandpaul.org/

